
 

Employer feedback 

Year 10 and Year 12 Activities Day 2022 

 

“I would like to thank your for the opportunity given to me and Sarah to come and talk to the students, 

it was a really good morning and all was all planned really well, also thank you for the refreshments 

that were provided. Kindest Regards” 

Mackenzie 

CBRE  

 

“Thank you so much for the invite. The students were amazing very interactive and respectful. It was 

good to see you and hopefully see you soon” 

Yas 

Thames Valley Police  

 

“It was a pleasure to visit the school today, and thank you to everyone for being so welcoming (the 

refreshments were a lovely surprise). Please do keep in touch with ourselves and the business as a 

whole going forward as we are always keen to engage in outreach. Kind regards” 

Sarah  
CBRE 

 

“Many thanks for inviting me to talk to your students today and for the warm welcome to Piggott 

School. Your staff and students were a pleasure to meet, and I hope that they found the sessions useful. 

Please do let me know if I can be of any help in the future. Kind regards” 

Robyn 

The Henley College  

 

“Brilliant thanks Anna, I really enjoyed today. Happy to help. See you soon” 

Dan 

Made For Drink 

  



 

 

“It was great to chat to all of the students today and showcase another pathway post A-levels that 

hopefully more will look into now. Happy to answer any questions students have already passed on 

as well as if students have any over the next couple of months before the summer break” 

Alex  

Deloitte MCS Limited  

 

“I am really glad to hear the students found the sessions engaging and insightful, thank you again for 

inviting us.”  

Sarah  

University of Reading 

 


